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Bury New Road / Moor Lane / Singleton Road Junction Improvement Proposals Plan June 2023 

The proposed scheme is a junction improvement that will take 

place at the Bury New Road / Moor Lane / Singleton Road junction. 

The existing junction does not have traffic signal controlled crossing 

points on all arms and is problematic for pedestrians and cyclists 

that are trying to cross at pedestrian crossings. 

There will be Street Lighting improvements at the junction with 

some tree pruning to ensure lighting is unobstructed.A signal-controlled pedestrian 

crossing with push button facilities 

is proposed across all arms of the 

junction. 

It is proposed to alter the staging at the junction, 

with the key change for drivers being that Moor 

Lane and Singleton Road will run together and 

right turning drivers will have to give way. 
It is proposed that the two existing triangular 

There will be an ‘all red’ stage for pedestrians. 
islands will be removed, and the footways 

built out for the new junction layout. 

KEY 

Proposed resurfacing 

Proposed tactile paving at controlled crossings 

High friction surfacing 
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